NAPA RIVER RECLAMATION DISTRICT NO. 2109
1501 MILTON ROAD

NAPA, CA 94559

Phone  707-255-2996   Fax 707-255-2996

tomnrrd@msn.com   pennynrrd@msn.com

MEETING CANCELLATION
The regular meeting of Thursday, December 4,  2014 at 1598 Milton Road, Napa, CA, of the Board of Trustees of the Napa River Reclamation District No. 2109 has been cancelled due to a lack of business.

The next regular meeting of the board of Trustees will be held on Thursday, January 8, 2014 at 1598 Milton Road, Napa, CA at 7:00 PM.

__________________________________________

TOM PICKFORD, Manager/Chief Plant Operator

Napa River Reclamation District No. 2109
